
Goverriment of Punjab
Department of School Education

To
All DEOs
ln the State of Punjab

Memo No. 8\e-ne$ercet
Dated: \-\ j\-Ss1g

Sub: Updation of Aadhaar numbers of students by Private
Schools.

1.0 Please refer to the discussions held sometime back on the

above subject matter. All the DEOs were requested to hold a meeting

with all private schools either affiliated with PSEB or CBSE or ICSE

and impress upon them that Aadhaar numbers of all the students

studying in private schools be updated on the portal.

2.0 However, it has come to the notice that some of these

schools have still not adhered to the instructions. All DEOs are hereby

requested once again to hold a review meeting with all these schools

and ask them to update the Aadhaar cards of the students studying in

these schools by 30.07 .2018 failing which further necessary action as

per rules including the withdrawal of the recognition and NOC would

be taken 
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